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Comments: I live across the street from not one by two parks.  I like to quietly enjoy nature.  It is extremely

upsetting to have someone on a bike come tearing at you as if they are out of control.  ATVs, e-bikes, etc. do not

belong in our forests and parks.  To me they are no different than the problem we see now with ATVs and dirt

bikes doing wheelies on our public streets.  In addition, someone dug pits in the park across the street from me

so they could use their vehicles to jump over them.  They had no consideration that these pits often become filled

with autumn leaves and unsuspecting hikers could trip and sprain or even break their legs.

 

The whole point of nature is to enjoy the peace and quiet, to bird watch and to not disturb native wildlife.  For this

and many other reasons I oppose any and all motor vehicles in our parks and forests.


